
Commencement of our new Gulf of Lion service 

EUA Advisory 

Mar 13, 2025 

Dear valued ONE customer, 

We are pleased to announce the commencement of our new Gulf of Lion service which will cater for 

your shipping needs from Fos-sur-Mer, France to Algeciras, Spain. 

The first sailing of this new service will be performed by the vessel LIBERTAS H V.25013S ETA Fos-sur-

Mer 3rd April, ETA Algeciras 6th April. 

The Gulf of Lion service will run on a weekly frequency and will offer connectivity to our Transatlantic 

AT4 service together with a dedicated space allocation. 

The service is scheduled to call at the Eurofos terminal in Fos-sur-Mer and at the Total Terminal 

International (TTI) in Algeciras. 

You may also refer to our published schedule: 

https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative for 

additional support: 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 
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